
From: Lisa Cohen   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Limit Building Heights!! 
 
Dear City Council: 
 
Please respect the San Mateo citizens who voted to limit building heights in San Mateo and reject: 

• Medium II (4-6 stories allowed; 8-12 with density bonuses),  
• High I (5-8 stories; 10-16 with bonuses), and  
• High II (6-10 stories allowed; 12-20 with bonuses)  

... for both residential and mixed use designations in the General Plan land use section.  
 
I honestly don't understand why this topic is even being debated. I find it upsetting and sneaky. We 
VOTED three times to limit height and density! Do our votes not count? I am frustrated that the city 
council is moving forward with measures that citizens who LIVE in these communities have clearly 
communicated that they do not want. 
 
Please limit the allowable stories to Measure Y levels.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Cohen 
 




